Child Protection Letter
INSERT LOGO and address

Name

Address Line 1

Address line 2

Dear <insert name>,

At <insert service name> we want all children to have safe and happy lives. Abuse can occur on many levels including sexual, physical, emotional and psychological. It is our moral responsibility as adults to report any suspected cases of abuse to the appropriate authorities.  It is also our legal responsibility as educators under state legislation to report specific types of abuse. Our Service’s Child Protection Policy outlines what practices and procedures we implement to protect children from suffering abuse.  These include:
· conducting a Working with Children check on every staff member before they are hired.

· reporting any allegation made against a staff member to the appropriate authorities and taking appropriate action following an investigation.

· reporting suspected abuse to the relevant authorities.
· linking families with relevant support services.
We also work closely with other agencies when dealing with child abuse. These agencies also have responsibilities which include: 
· receiving, assessing and investigating reports of children who are or may be at risk of harm.

· providing and arranging care or support services for children and their families.

· liaising with other relevant agencies, including the Police Service, to plan, conduct and manage an investigation. 

· informing other agencies of the progress and outcomes of assessments and investigations. 

If you would like further information on our Child Protection Policy or would like to view our Children Protection Policy please do not hesitate to contact staff. Similarly, if you have any enquiries or concerns about our Child Protection Policy please speak to staff or confidentially to the Nominated Supervisor.
Sincerely,

<insert name of Nominated Supervisor>

Nominated Supervisor
Ph <insert number>

<insert date>
© Copyright Centre Support Pty Ltd 2020

